
Empower Your Child's Future

Dear Parents and Guardians,

It has been an outstanding beginning to our school year! I’m beyond proud of the hard work of
our staff and students and I cannot wait to see the success this year has in store for us. As part
of our commitment to ensuring that students in Ravenna Public Schools have a competitive
edge, I want to remind you of some tools that can assist you as you have career conversations
with your child:

● Pathfinder.MiTalent.org offers tailored information about sought-after careers and what
credits or certifications are needed to achieve them.

● Xello is an online platform that helps your child explore careers and track their progress
in skills that line up with their career interests.

● A world-class counseling department. At Ravenna, we have an INCREDIBLE counselor
who loves serving students. She would be eager to meet with your child to help them
map out their post-high school journey.

Our district’s focus has always been to give our students the biggest advantages possible. With
these tools and more, we’re doing just that—making sure they are ready to step into great jobs
and do significant work.

Best regards,

Greg Helmer
Superintendent

https://pathfinder.mitalent.org/
https://www.xello.world/en/

